
 

  

   

Whereas beginning in March 2020 the staff of Longwood University has 

actively worked to prevent the spread of COVID-19 on campus while 

ensuring the ongoing education of Citizen Leaders. This pandemic has 

changed campus life and prevented many traditional personal 

interactions.  The staff at Longwood has been at the forefront of 

adapting to these changes whether it be in assisting faculty in 

developing classes in this new technology, assisting students with 

question and concerns, keeping the institution functioning during these 

difficult times, or just offering comfort to the stressed. We would like to 

express our sincere appreciation.    

  

Therefore, be it resolved that the Faculty of Longwood University 

hereby offers the staff of Longwood University our gratitude and praise. 

 


